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Issue 3 Term 4, 2016 

Welcome to the week 6 Newsletter … 

Thank you to all our families for your                     
continued support of our wonderful school; 
your positive support for the school shows 
your children how much you value what the 
teaching and support staff are doing for your 

child’s education. 

Many things are happening within the school, 

some which are very visible and some which 

are not, but they are all designed to ensure 

that our children have a happy and                      

stimulating learning environment; and that 

they want to come to school each and every 

day. This also has positive benefits for all the 

staff at the school as it ensures that they 

have a stimulating work environment to 

come to each day too. For example, The 

Early Action for Success Team, led by our 

instructional leader Ms Douglas has                   

designed our magnificent outdoor Mathemat-

ical Learning 

area, which 

had its roof 

installed this 

week; this 

means that the area can be used no matter 

what the weather is doing. 

Thank you to Miss Liza our Community    
Liaison Officer, operating a ‘PLAY-GROUP’ 
every Wednesday morning, from 9 – 11 
o’clock, where parents are invited to bring 
their toddlers along for the 2 hour session; 
and begin their toddlers learning through 

play.  

In addition to this we have our before and 
after school service, operated by Camp              
Australia.  This very valuable service is of 
benefit to all our working families, as the 
centre is operated from our school hall. 
Please call in and see the Camp Australia 
Staff as they are only too will to supply you 
with all the information you require, be it for 

the remainder of this year; or from next year. 
 

As a staff we have been raising money for 

various charities throughout the year by way 

of casual Fridays; where staff members wear 

jeans for gold coin donations. For term four 

(4) we are raising money for Men’s Health, in 

part icular  ‘PROSTRATE CANCER                      

RESEARCH’, which coincides with                  

MOVEMEBER; I’m sure that all parents and 

students have seen our male staff members 

growing moustaches (some better than              

others). As I stated at this week’s assembly, 

if the students and parents can raise $600 in 

gold coins on  Friday 2 December, the day  
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Granville Grapevine 

From the Principal’s desk…………... 
UPCOMING  

IMPORTANT 

DATES 

NOV 

22 2017 Leadership 

 Speeches 2pm 

24 Kids for Kindy Showcase 

29 Year 2 Featherdale               

 Excursion 

DEC 

1 Market Day 

2 Movember Fundraisier 

6 1/2LE & 3-6LE Excursion - 

 Ramsgate Beach 

6 Support Unit Excursion to 

 Variety Club Xmas Party 

7 Presentation Day 

8 P&C Meeting 

8 Christmas Carols 

13 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

15 Support Unit Excursion to 

 Blacktown Showground 

16 Last day of Term 4 

JAN 2017 

30 Students return to school 

COMMENCING           

MONDAY 21/11/16. 

Due to safety                

concerns. 
     

ALL INFANTS AND                   

PRIMARY STUDENTS 

ARE TO ENTER AND   

EXIT THE SCHOOL VIA 

THE LENA STREET OR 

WILLIAM STREET 

GATES.  

Daniel Street and Florrie 

Street gates will now be 

closed. 
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PLEASE NOTE 

THE FRONT OFFICE IS OPEN  8:30 AM - 3:00PM 

THE SCHOOL PHONE IS NOT ANSWERED             
BEFORE 8:30AM OR AFTER 3:00PM 

We  are  

SAFE 
 

We are   

LEARNERS 
 

We are  

RESPECTFUL  

Congratulations to the following 

students who have achieved these 

awards. 

BRONZE 

AWARD                          

WINNERS 

Adam 3-6P 

Nicholas K-6B 

Nayaab 1H 

Emily 1H 

Khalid 1H 

Adeem 1H 

Dounia 1H 

Jacqueline 1A 

Ayah K-6B 

Cenner K-6B 

Theodora 5/6CS 

Jori 5/6CS 

Mohammad 3/4C 

 

SILVER 

AWARD                          

WINNERS 

Alannah 5/6JL 

Shavanna Ali 5/6G 

Joumana 3/4C 

James 3/4C 

Jone Nakauciri 

5/6G 
 
 

GOLD 

AWARD                          

WINNERS 

Lukas 

5/6G 

Joseph 

5/6G 

Granville 

Galaxy  
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all male staff members will have their moustaches shaved 

off, I will have my head shaved to help raise awareness of 

Men’s Health Issues and in particular PROSTRATE                 

CANCER. So please come along on 2 December and              

support this truly  magnificent cause. 

Finally for this newsletter, on Wednesday night I attended the               

Auburn Review Citizenship Awards at Dooleys Catholic Club 

in Lidcombe, where Theodora 

Moungatonga received the        

Citizenship of the Year Award for 

G r a n v i l l e  P u b l i c  S c ho o l ;             

congratulations Theodora on this 

magnificent achievement, from all 

of the staff and students of                 

Granville Public School. 

Gregory Grinham 

Principal 

 

 

 

SHAVE OFF 

Friday 2 December 

2016 

2pm in the  

From the Principal’s desk……………                                                             
          continued 
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Badminton  

&  

Table Tennis 

Monday Evenings  

@  

Granville Public School 

Commencing   

Week 2 Term 4 

From 6pm to 8pm 

HOMEWORK CLUB  AT  GRANVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 3:15 - 4:00 pm 

IN THE LIBRARY  
Bring your homework with you. 

 

Kindergarten 2017  

Kids for Kindy 

Orientation Program 
Parent Information   

Session 6 

Showcase Assembly  

Thursdays 24/11/16  

9:30am to 10:30am 

in the school hall 
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OPEN 
HOURS 

 

Tuesday               
2:30 - 3:15pm  

  
Thursday                  

9:00 - 9:30am  
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Summer Dress                                

$45.00 

Bucket Hat              

$13.00 

 

Short Sleeve Polo $22.00 

Boys Shorts                               

$20.00 

Sports Polo $22.00 

Sports Shorts                        

$20.00 
Sports Skorts                        

$20.00 

Long Sleeve Polo $27.00 

Trackpants                                 

$25.00 

Long Sleeve Sports Polo                       

$27.00 

Flying Jacket                              

$40.00 

Jacket 

$35.00 


